
From: Poppi Handy
To: Will Hall
Subject: City of Shoreline Transition Zone Amendment
Date: Monday, March 18, 2013 9:55:15 PM

Dear Councilman Hall,
Thank you for your support for the modification to the transition area overlays this
evening, specifically the zero set back at the right of way. It is because of your
leading example and foresight that the City of Shoreline is clearly a vibrant
community that supports all socio-economic classes, providing much needed housing
equity in the Town Center that is near vital services. 

Sincerely, 

Poppi S. Handy · AIA · LEED AP BD+C 
Principal

SMR Architects · 911 Western Avenue · Seattle, WA 98104
206.316.2684 direct · 206.623.1104 main · 206.623.5285 fax
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mailto:whall@shorelinewa.gov

